OFFERTORY & SPECIAL COLLECTIONS DURING THE CORONAVIRUS CRISIS
Some parishioners have asked how they can continue to make their offerings during the period our churches are closed.  This is much appreciated; our Parish needs your continued support at this time. Coronavirus has raised some very particular financial challenges for us.  Not only do we have no plate and envelope collection but we cannot hire out our parish rooms either.  We must, however, continue to pay for essentials such as our priests’ living expenses, the upkeep of our buildings and other ongoing costs.
Of course, we realise that the current emergency is affecting many people’s income and they may not be able to continue their level of offerings.  If this is the case, we fully understand, and our prayers are with you.
If you currently pay by standing order, this will continue as usual unless you tell your bank to vary it.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you usually donate by envelope or via cash in the collection, you could now donate via your online or telephone banking.  You can either make individual payments whenever you like, or you can set up a regular gift by Standing Order.  This can be stopped at any time, for example, if you wish to resume giving by cash or envelope once Sunday Mass is resumed.
For the purposes or setting up a regular gift via your online banking, the parish bank details are:
Account Name: Our Lady of P Suc Bulwell RCP
Account number: 01642187
Sort code: 30-96-18
Please put your name (e.g. D SMITH) in the payment reference so we know the gift is from you. This is particularly important if we have a signed gift aid mandate from you.  If you normally use numbered gift aid envelopes you should quote your envelope number as the payment reference (so D SMITH, the holder of envelope 19, would quote D SMITH ENV 19).
If you are a UK taxpayer, you also have the option of adding Gift Aid, whereby the UK government adds a further 25% to your donation.  Anyone wishing to set up a new Gift Aid arrangement should contact the Diane Williams via email (dianewilliams44@aol.com) as we are not able to process the usual paper applications at this time.
Our parish relies on donations to stay open and provide care and support to everyone in our community. Now more than ever, please consider giving generously to support our mission and ministry. Thank you for your support.

